UNIVERSITY OF ARKANSAS AT LITTLE ROCK
Graduate Council Minutes
December 1, 2010

Members Present: Hossain, James, Jennings, Kim, Kuralt, Liles, McAlpine, Miller, Moak,
Nolen, Seigar, Yoshigoe

Members Absent: Bauer, Briscoe, Cantrell, Dearman, Dorsey, Lanza, Mirivel, Pierce, Sweeney,
Wood, Zacher

Others Present: Brooks

Others Absent: Lewis, Pellicane

Meeting started @3:05pm
Minutes of the November 10, 2010, meeting approved
New Business:
Tanice Blackman, IT Specialist of Graduate School, informed the Council that ImageNow

crashed and that the graduate school is working hard to retrieve all of grad documents.

Report of Curriculum Committee:

College of Education

(10-6111) EDAS 8303 Advanced Seminar Program Change
(10-6117) SCED 7304 Action Research Program Change
College of Professional Studies

(10-6116) SOWK 8311 Family Life Cycle New Course
Donaghey College of Engineering and Information Technology

(10-6112) CPSC/IFSC/SYEN 7145 Integrated Comp. Lab Rotation New Course
(10-6113) CPSC/IFSC/SYEN 7190 Integrated Computing Seminar New Course
(10-6115) CPSC/IFSC/SYEN 9100-9900 Doctoral Research/Dissertation ~ New Course
(10-6114) CPSC/IFSC/SYEN 7331 Network Science New Course

All courses above approved

College of Science and Mathematics
(10-6066) MATH 7329 Theory of Finite Element Methods New Course (fabled)

Dr. Kuralt stated that she spoke with Dr. Ye about grading changes. Dr. Ye said she will
make changes and resubmit in January.



Report of Personnel Committee:

AFFILIATE

Sam Giannavola, M.Ed. Adjunct Faculty, currently @UALR COE
Diane Hughes, MSE Adjunct Professor of LSTE, currently @AR Tech COE
Victoria L. Miller, Ph.D. Adjunct Instructor of LSTE, currently @UAMS COE
Walter H. Nunn, Ed.D. Adjunct Faculty, eurrently-@-UALR COE

Dr. Moak and Dr. Seigar represented for personnel committee. All were approved.
Dr. McAlpine stated that Dr. Nunn is no longer working at UALR.

Dean’s Report: Not available
Associate Dean’s Report: Not available

Old Business:
Graduate School Policies: Scholastic Standards (Pellicane) tabled

Dr. Moak asked about revisiting graduate faculty status standards. Dr. Jennings stated
that he will follow-up with Drs. Hunter and Dearman about the recommendations that

last year’s Personnel Committee made for developing a process to adopt standards for
graduate faculty status.

Meeting adjourned 3:17pm



